
Columbus Fire and 
EMS received two fire 
trucks this month, one 
fire engine and a fire 
ladder unit.  These 
units will replace older 
models that have 
reached end-of-life. 
Thank you to the 
Mayor, the City 
Council and all who 
played a part in 
making this possible.   

 

 

 

FIRE TRUCK DISPLAYS 

Columbus Fire/EMS attended several 
Back-to-School community events this 
month.  Startion 10’s crew (back row left 
to right) Sgt. Kyle Hodge, FF DeAndre  
Martin, FF Dejon Broussard, FF Dickson 
and Muscogee County School District’s 
Teacher Quality Specialist Mrs. Kyra 
Johnson kicked things off at Baker 
Middle School by greeting students and 
handing out fire safety material to 
parents, kids, school faculty members,  
and others. CFEMS fire truck display 
was the main attraction as fire personnel 
introduced our unit to children of all 
ages.   Other back-to-school events were 
held by Christians Roundtable Inc., 
Columbus Parks and Recreation, Girls 
Inc, MoreHouse School of Medicine, 
Columbus Health Department, 
Easterseals West GA, and more! 
 
 
 

 COLUMBUS FEMS BUSINESS ANALYST  
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEW APPARATUS 

    
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
Commission on Accreditation of Allied Health 
 Education Programs (CAAHEP)CAAHEP 

 
Congratulations to Columbus Fire and EMS on achieving 
continuous CAAHEP accreditation for Paramedic Certificate 
program. Congrats! 

Columbus Fire EMS would 
like to welcome Mrs. Rebecca 
Daughtry to our team as the 
department’s first Business 
Analyst. Rebecca will work 
alongside the Executive Chief 
Staff to assess business 
processes, determine 
requirements, and make data 
driven recomendations for 
operational improvement. We 
salute Rebecca and thank her 
for accepting this position.   
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